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Dear Students, Staff, Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you are well and have been able to enjoy the summer vacation period.  In school we 

have been busy preparing for the reopening in September.  We have also been celebrating with 

students who received their examination results and supporting those who may not have achieved 

the grades that they wanted. 

In preparation for the reopening I have created an area on our website with some information that 

I hope will be helpful for you in preparing for the return to school. 

http://www.kings.lincs.sch.uk/page/?title=SARS%2DCov%2D2+%7C+Covid%2D19&pid=306  

As we have seen in the last few weeks the Government may change guidance at very short notice.  

Should there be any additional changes then we will update them on the website. 

I, like my colleagues, am looking forward to the school welcoming back students in September. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Simon Pickett 

Head Master 
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